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Press Release 

 

April 5, 2024 

 

Glenn County 4-H Summer Camp Applications Available Now! 
 

The Glenn County 4-H Youth Development Program sponsors a resident youth summer camp every year for 

youth, ages 9-13 as of December 31, 2023. 4-H members ages 5-8, as of December 31, 2023, are allowed to 

attend camp with their parent chaperone present for the duration of Camp. (Current 4-H membership is not 

required, but you will need to enroll in 4-H before camp.) This year’s camp is scheduled for Thursday, June 20, 

2024, through Sunday, June 23, 2024, reports Christine Kampmann, Glenn County 4-H Community Education 

Specialist.  

 

We are looking for more youth and adult volunteers who are interested in the outdoors, making friends, and 

having fun this summer! The cost is $100.00 per person for campers. Participants will need to be enrolled in  

4-H to attend. Enrollment fees are $80.00. Fee waivers are also available! We can continue to keep camp fees 

low, thanks to the Tractor Supply Paper Clover Campaign, as well as a generous donation received from 

AltaCal Audobon Society for youth who may need assistance. The camper application deadline is Monday, 

May 6, 2024, and are accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. For those adults willing to attend as staff 

(with duties and responsibilities), the cost is $50.00 and covers food and a camp t-shirt.  

 

To learn more about Glenn County 4-H Overnight Camp, please attend one of the two in-person Youth 

Summer Camp Kick-Off Meetings on Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at Willows GCOE Office at 6:00 p.m., and 

Thursday, April 18, 2024, at the UCCE Office in Orland, at 6:00 p.m. During this time, you will have the 

opportunity to meet the 4-H Camp Director, learn what to expect and how you can be involved, register, ask 

questions, and enjoy some ice cream! For applications and more information, please contact the Glenn County 

Cooperative Extension Office, located at 821 E. South Street, Orland, 865-1107, or visit our website at: 

http://ceglenn.ucanr.edu/Glenn_County_4-H_Program_286/County_Events/Camp/. 
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